
Year 3 Home Learning  

12th May 2017 

Remember to practice your spellings (look, cover, write, check) ready for our 

spelling pit-stop next Friday (19th May).  

Group 2 spellings: different ways to make the ‘i’ sound  

myth 

build 

women 

mystery 

pretty 

pyramid 

splitting 

typical 

thrilled 

Egyptian 

symbol 

 

 

 

 

Trip: This Friday, please come to school in your uniform, but bring your 

own clothes to change into when we return after lunch (as it’s Non 

Uniform Day). Also, don’t forget to bring a packed lunch as we will be 

eating on the beach – fingers crossed for sunny weather! 

Maths: Well done to all of you who completed their Sumdog challenge last 

week. There is a new one on the website for you to try. 

Website: Please do have a look on the website to see what we’ve been up to 

and also to find ideas to help learn times tables and spellings. 
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Group 1 spellings: using an apostrophe for contractions 

you’ll 

they’ll 

won’t 

shouldn’t 

couldn’t 

I’ll 

can’t 

hadn’t 

I’m 

you’re 

 

 

 

 
Trip: This Friday, please come to school in your uniform, but bring your 

own clothes to change into when we return after lunch (as it’s Non 

Uniform Day). Also, don’t forget to bring a packed lunch as we will be 

eating on the beach – fingers crossed for sunny weather! 

Maths: Well done to all of you who completed their Sumdog challenge last 

week. There is a new one on the website for you to try. 

 

 
Website: Please do have a look on the website to see what we’ve been up to 

and also to find ideas to help learn times tables and spellings. 

 



Year 3 Home Learning 
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Remember to practice your spellings (look, cover, write, check) ready for our 

spelling pit-stop next Friday (19th May).  

 

Group 3 spellings:  

every 

hope 

here 

Saturday 

Sunday 

 

 

 

 

Trip: This Friday, please come to school in your uniform, but bring your 

own clothes to change into when we return after lunch (as it’s Non 

Uniform Day). Also, don’t forget to bring a packed lunch as we will be 

eating on the beach – fingers crossed for sunny weather! 

Maths: Well done to all of you who completed their Sumdog challenge last 

week. There is a new one on the website for you to try. 

 

Website: Please do have a look on the website to see what we’ve been up to 

and also to find ideas to help learn times tables and spellings. 

 


